
 
 
 

Subject:   Endorsement Letter for the DRC NAPA Proposal 
 

I refer to the correspondence (no CAB/MIN/AFF-ET/1285/7S/2002) dated May 9th from his 
Excellency the Minister of Environment to the UNDP Resident Representative in DRC requesting UNDP-
GEF’s assistance in the preparation of the NAPA proposal for DRC.  I am pleased to inform you that I 
endorse the proposal in my capacity as Focal point for UNFCCC and fully support the efforts under way to 
secure the NAPA funding. 
 
 The proposed activities are vital for my country in view of the various impacts of climate change upon 
leaving conditions, socioeconomic and health related issues.   The proposed activities will clearly make a key 
contribution to the country’s adaptation efforts by ensuring that appropriate adaptation measures are identified 
and implemented to reduce the detrimental impacts of climate change. 
 
           In line with the above, I wish to confirm that UNDP-GEF is the Implementing Agency designated to 
assist DRC with this important project. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
Director 

 



 
 
 
 



 


